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Messengers of Peace is a global
program, part of the Better World
Framework, and is all about inspiring
young people to become active
citizens in their community. Every
Scout can be a Messenger of Peace
+ earn a Messenger of Peace badge.

There are 3 things you need to do to
earn your Messengers of Peace
badge:

1. Learn about Messengers of
Peace.

2. Complete a project.

3. Share your project to inspire
others.

Watch the Messengers of Peace
Scouting@Home video for an
introduction.

Log into scout.org to see
Messengers of Peace projects from
around the world and be inspired
for ideas.

Please contact the Messengers of
Peace coordinator if you have any
questions:
betterworld@scouts.com.au

1. What does Peace mean to you?
Can you write about what it means
to you or even do a drawing.

2. Plan a project that you can
complete. There are many great
ideas, including:

a) Thank you letters to send to
emergency services in your local
area.

b) Picking. up rubbish in your local
park.

c) Organising a tinned food drive for
a local community group.

You could do this on your own or
with other Scouts in your Unit as a
project patrol.

3. Complete your project. For Joeys
it is recommended that the project
takes a minimum of 2hrs, Cubs 4hrs
and Scouts 6hrs.

Think about the impact you have
had on your community and how
you helped to create a better world.

Share your project with your Unit
and post a story and photo on
scout.org


